
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM

TO:    University Senate Council 
FROM: Deborah Slaton 
  Associate Dean for Research and Graduate Studies  
TOPICS: Requests for New Courses and Distance Learning Approval 
DATE: November 25, 2009 

The faculty of the College of Education approves and is requesting Graduate Council 
consideration of the following: 

Request for New Course: EDC 636 Multicultural in Secondary Education (Distance 
Learning Approval form attached) 

Request for New Course: EDC 637 Classroom Management in Secondary Education 

Request for New Course: EDC 638 Technology in Secondary Education (Distance 
Learning Approval form attached) 

Request for New Course: EDC 733 Leadership in Advanced Instructional Practice 
(Distance Learning Approval form attached) 
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